John J. Redfern, Ir. P. O. Box 1747
J. H. Herd Phone 4-5501

Qil Properties Midland, TeXdS

.A_ugust 7’ 1956 IN REPLY REFER TO

FILE:

j o
Gentle #1 /1 7. 1/ N /i
Gentle #2 |

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P. O, Box 697
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, Emery C, Arnold
Gentlemen:

We forwarded to you your form C-128 on
the above wells with our letter of June 20, 1956, At
that time you were holding up the approval of form C-110
on these wells pending receipt of form C-128., We wrote
you again on July 20, 1956 requesting that you advise us
of any other forms necessary for your approval of our
form C-110. We will certainly appreciate your approving
these forms or your acvising us of any other information
that is necessary.,

Very truly yours,

JOHN J. REDFERN, JR,
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By: Wm, B. Johnston
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